
L18LCIIlD StationM jfJ Florence, Ala. 

I 2-1f) On Your Dial 

Phone 42 Cypress Mill Road 

Tri -C: ifies Vrorldrast Company Associated Prese sews Service 
P.O. Box 477 

June 25, 1946 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. F. D # 2. 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Kermit: 

Your reception report of June 21 is correct according to 
the stat ion log of that date. 

We are pleased to nota that our signals reached you clearly 
and that reception was good in your area. We have received 
reports from many states and Canada and they are excellent 
reports and afford us much pleasure in knowing that our station 
is getting to so many people. 

We went on the air officially June 17 but will continue testing 
for 30 days due to the fact that we are operating without a 
frequency monitor and are compelled to check with a firm of 
Radio Engineers in Birmingham, Alabama every night. 

Thank you for your good wishes and your very complete report. 
With kindest regards, I am 

Sincerely yours, 

TRI-CITIES BROADCAST COMPANY 

Ernestine W. Baker 
Office Mgr. 
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